
Dear Partners 
  
Greetings from the Nursing School of Coimbra, Portugal! 
  
On behalf of the IROffice Coordinator, Professor Rosa Maria dos Santos Moreira, PhD, 
I  wanted to send out a quick reminder about the deadline for nominating your OutGoing 

students to Nursing School of Coimbra PCOIMBRA24 
  
Nominations for Autumn Semester and Annual -  New Academic year  2025/2026 -  should be 
send until  April 20th  2025 (Deadline). 
  
If you have not already done so, we will be glad to receive it on erasmus@esenfc.pt within the 
deadline (Nomination form to each Student Attached - Attention: until the beginning of the 

Academic year, the school calendar may have some changes). 
Late nominations will not be considered. 
  
I also draw your attention to the start and end dates of each semester (that you can find on the 

NF) 
  
1.         1st Semester (Autumn Semester) 22.09.2025 – 06.02.2026  
2.         2nd Semester (Spring Semester)  09.02.2026 – 26.06.2026 
  
Our best Academic wishes! 
At your disposal as always 
Luisa Martins 
Melhores cumprimentos | Best regards 
Maria Luisa Martins 
(Tecnica Superior = Higher Technician) 
  
Gabinete de Relações Nacionais e Internacionais 
National and International Relations Office 
_____________________________________________________________________________
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